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To whom it may concern,  
 
The client listed above has requested that we provide you with verification of their LPL Financial account to 
receive credits via wire.  
 
Your institution will need to use the following information: 

Bank of New York Mellon 
240 Greenwich St, 18th Floor 
New York, NY 10286 
(212) 495-1784 
 
ABA #: 021000018  
Credit To: LPL Financial 
Credit Account #: 8900511524 
For Further Credit/Additional Instructions:  
**FFC: STANDUPGIRL.COM FOUNDATION, INC. 1672-3946** 
 
Note: Foreign wires use Swift Code/IBAN: IRVTUS3N in lieu of ABA # and must be converted to US 
dollars by the sender. If funds are not converted the wire will be rejected by Bank of New York. 

 
LPL has approved the wire instructions above as valid and accurate information. Please be advised that LPL 
does not control the processing of outside wire transactions. In the event that a transaction is unsuccessful, the 
client should contact the initiating party to verify the instructions used and status of the funds. LPL is not liable 
in the case of wire fraud. The client and the initiating party must ensure that wire instructions are set up properly 
and will be responsible for any loss of funds/fees initiated by the outside party. 
 
Please contact LPL Client Services with any questions at (800) 558-7567. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Brian Wallace 
Vice President, Cash Management Operations 
LPL Financial 
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